July 13, 2023

We, residents on the block of Macdonald Ave, Forest Street and Kincaid Street, Burnaby, hereby petition against the proposed plan to convert the residential area between Macdonald Ave and Forest Street, and Kincaid Street to a future park and public place in the proposed Cascade Heights Urban Village Community Plan. The aforementioned area should remain as a residential area.

- Mental Health Detriment to Residents: Our senior-dominated neighborhood is facing unnecessary anxiety and stress due to the community plan, which takes advantage of them during this stage of their lives. The proposed plan makes elderly residents feel they are excluded and targeted.
- 2. Home Owners Feel Trapped: This proposed community plan negatively affects all residents as it gradually leads to isolation for remaining properties, as the City converts them into parks and public spaces. Based on the local housing market, residents will face serious challenges in finding suitable and equivalent housing options nearby. As long-term residents with children attending schools and elderly parents in need of proximity to the medical services, we don't want to be displaced; it is just as important that we also don't want to get trapped. The plan will put homeowners of all ages in a dilemma, we are unable to stay without isolation or move nearby if we sell our properties.
- 3. Limited Options and Diminished Negotiation Power for Homeowners: The proposed community plan significantly limits the options for our houses by deterring buyers on the open market, greatly curtailing the options available to homeowners for their own properties. In practical terms, when one party loses significant negotiation power, they are more susceptible to being taken advantage of in any negotiation processes.
- 4. Reduce Feasibility of the Plan: At least 90% of the residents in this block expressed strong objections to the park and public space designation in the proposed community plan. The plan will be met with continued resistance as this plan doesn't have the best interests of the community at heart.
- 5. Imbalanced Park /Public Spaces Allocation: Converting the block on Macdonald/Forest/Kincaid and the Avondale block into park and public use would provide minimal benefits, as Discovery Park and Avondale Park already exist as large park spaces. The addition would primarily improve the views for a few surrounding houses. In contrast, the west and south sides of Cascade Heights have historically lacked adequate park and public spaces, with sparse tree canopies on sidewalks,

- and this situation would persist. In addition, converting a residential block into park or public space is counterproductive in resolving the housing crisis issue.
- 6. Poor Suitability & High Cost: Designating people's homes as future parks and public space is both unnecessary and costly. We have the Kodak building and other old vacant offices along Gilmore Ave. We have an open-air parking lot South of the Burnaby Ismaili Centre and a vacant plot of land North of Avondale for the City to consider. In addition, there are also many examples where municipalities introduce requirements for developers to integrate park and public spaces into each new development to offset increased density.

Local residents and concerned community members:

Name (print legibly)	Address	Signature
Lingging Xie	4098 Kincaid St., Burnary	Lingging Xi'P.
· Parvis Lakha	ni 4135 Forest St aio Burraby BC.	Malihani
LINGXIAO ZHOU	4043 Forest Str	PryHavi
Hanci PMG Zhenzhong	4056 Kincaid St.	Justani Al De La Constantina
SUKHJINDER LALLI	4066 KINCAID ST	刘镇文.
ASHOK		Olsh
CHAND SHARMA	4038 KINCAID ST.	Chand Show
CAROL VANRY	4089 ForesT ST	Traducto Facility A
LEE BOOM LEONY	489 1 FOREST ST	La Var By Enog kong.
BRIAN LAV	4033 FOREST ST.	Lah.
Theodore alla	4053 FOREST	IRacl

July 13, 2023

We, residents on the block of Macdonald Ave, Forest Street and Kincaid Street, Burnaby, hereby petition against the proposed plan to convert the residential area between Macdonald Ave and Forest Street, and Kincaid Street to a future park and public place in the proposed Cascade Heights Urban Village Community Plan. The aforementioned area should remain as a residential area.

- Mental Health Detriment to Residents: Our senior-dominated neighborhood is facing unnecessary anxiety and stress due to the community plan, which takes advantage of them during this stage of their lives. The proposed plan makes elderly residents feel they are excluded and targeted.
- 2. Home Owners Feel Trapped: This proposed community plan negatively affects all residents as it gradually leads to isolation for remaining properties, as the City converts them into parks and public spaces. Based on the local housing market, residents will face serious challenges in finding suitable and equivalent housing options nearby. As long-term residents with children attending schools and elderly parents in need of proximity to the medical services, we don't want to be displaced; it is just as important that we also don't want to get trapped. The plan will put homeowners of all ages in a dilemma, we are unable to stay without isolation or move nearby if we sell our properties.
- 3. Limited Options and Diminished Negotiation Power for Homeowners: The proposed community plan significantly limits the options for our houses by deterring buyers on the open market, greatly curtailing the options available to homeowners for their own properties. In practical terms, when one party loses significant negotiation power, they are more susceptible to being taken advantage of in any negotiation processes.
- 4. Reduce Feasibility of the Plan: At least 90% of the residents in this block expressed strong objections to the park and public space designation in the proposed community plan. The plan will be met with continued resistance as this plan doesn't have the best interests of the community at heart.
- 5. Imbalanced Park /Public Spaces Allocation: Converting the block on Macdonald/Forest/Kincaid and the Avondale block into park and public use would provide minimal benefits, as Discovery Park and Avondale Park already exist as large park spaces. The addition would primarily improve the views for a few surrounding houses. In contrast, the west and south sides of Cascade Heights have historically lacked adequate park and public spaces, with sparse tree canopies on sidewalks,

- and this situation would persist. In addition, converting a residential block into park or public space is counterproductive in resolving the housing crisis issue.
- 6. Poor Suitability & High Cost: Designating people's homes as future parks and public space is both unnecessary and costly. We have the Kodak building and other old vacant offices along Gilmore Ave. We have an open-air parking lot South of the Burnaby Ismaili Centre and a vacant plot of land North of Avondale for the City to consider. In addition, there are also many examples where municipalities introduce requirements for developers to integrate park and public spaces into each new development to offset increased density.

Local residents and concerned community members:

Name (print legibly)	Address	Signature
Frank wang	4036 KWCAID ST, BURNABY	Thio
Yibo Feny	4062 Mac Donald Ave, Burnaby	yibo Freq
Kantcho Poskov	4064 Macdonald Ave, Burndy	Des for
Sony Manale	4038 MacDonald Are Bby	
Sony Momale Norman Ho	4039 Forest Street Bby	Alle
Tasneem Kurji	4099 Forest St. Barnay	TK
I.	4078 Forest St. Barray	SER
Shone Huang Wel Tao, sy	4078 Forest St. Barnay 4058 Forest St. Burnaly	13
Tony Macwara	4056 Fone 55 55	Dee
Messignalöji organization obrasil benjation as Discove	shire to payment in the same and a shire would be and	6

July 13, 2023

We, residents on the block of Macdonald Ave, Forest Street and Kincaid Street, Burnaby, hereby petition against the proposed plan to convert the residential area between Macdonald Ave and Forest Street, and Kincaid Street to a future park and public place in the proposed Cascade Heights Urban Village Community Plan. The aforementioned area should remain as a residential area.

- Mental Health Detriment to Residents: Our senior-dominated neighborhood is facing unnecessary anxiety and stress due to the community plan, which takes advantage of them during this stage of their lives. The proposed plan makes elderly residents feel they are excluded and targeted.
- 2. Home Owners Feel Trapped: This proposed community plan negatively affects all residents as it gradually leads to isolation for remaining properties, as the City converts them into parks and public spaces. Based on the local housing market, residents will face serious challenges in finding suitable and equivalent housing options nearby. As long-term residents with children attending schools and elderly parents in need of proximity to the medical services, we don't want to be displaced; it is just as important that we also don't want to get trapped. The plan will put homeowners of all ages in a dilemma, we are unable to stay without isolation or move nearby if we sell our properties.
- 3. Limited Options and Diminished Negotiation Power for Homeowners: The proposed community plan significantly limits the options for our houses by deterring buyers on the open market, greatly curtailing the options available to homeowners for their own properties. In practical terms, when one party loses significant negotiation power, they are more susceptible to being taken advantage of in any negotiation processes.
- 4. Reduce Feasibility of the Plan: At least 90% of the residents in this block expressed strong objections to the park and public space designation in the proposed community plan. The plan will be met with continued resistance as this plan doesn't have the best interests of the community at heart.
- 5. Imbalanced Park /Public Spaces Allocation: Converting the block on Macdonald/Forest/Kincaid and the Avondale block into park and public use would provide minimal benefits, as Discovery Park and Avondale Park already exist as large park spaces. The addition would primarily improve the views for a few surrounding houses. In contrast, the west and south sides of Cascade Heights have historically lacked adequate park and public spaces, with sparse tree canopies on sidewalks,

- and this situation would persist. In addition, converting a residential block into park or public space is counterproductive in resolving the housing crisis issue.
- 6. Poor Suitability & High Cost: Designating people's homes as future parks and public space is both unnecessary and costly. We have the Kodak building and other old vacant offices along Gilmore Ave. We have an open-air parking lot South of the Burnaby Ismaili Centre and a vacant plot of land North of Avondale for the City to consider. In addition, there are also many examples where municipalities introduce requirements for developers to integrate park and public spaces into each new development to offset increased density.

Local residents and concerned community members:

Name (print legibly)	Address	Signature
SOONG, HUNG CLEM SOONG, MARIE, YUET	4085 FOREST ST., BURNABY	Clam Soons
MAN CHING LI OY WAH LI	4015 FOREST ST. Bunaly	Coy west
Pauline Pigeon	4083 Forest Street Burnaby	Pauline Pigeon
VIJENDRAN NAIR	4067 PORLESS STREET BURY USGLWG	Výšohr Di
HONGET ZHANG	4061 Forest St. Burnaly	trayllongli
Bin Luo	4080 Follest St Brund	
Jun Qing Zhang	4036 Kin (aid St. Bunnal)	y imp
LUAN DANG	4080 KINCAID ST. BURNABY	h
		7 - 5 4 16 4 7 Mb - 5 6 7 1
	A STATE OF THE STA	d elsprovA ar i na

July 13, 2023

We, residents on the block of Macdonald Ave, Forest Street and Kincaid Street, Burnaby, hereby petition against the proposed plan to convert the residential area between Macdonald Ave and Forest Street, and Kincaid Street to a future park and public place in the proposed Cascade Heights Urban Village Community Plan. The aforementioned area should remain as a residential area.

- Mental Health Detriment to Residents: Our senior-dominated neighborhood is facing unnecessary anxiety and stress due to the community plan, which takes advantage of them during this stage of their lives. The proposed plan makes elderly residents feel they are excluded and targeted.
- 2. Home Owners Feel Trapped: This proposed community plan negatively affects all residents as it gradually leads to isolation for remaining properties, as the City converts them into parks and public spaces. Based on the local housing market, residents will face serious challenges in finding suitable and equivalent housing options nearby. As long-term residents with children attending schools and elderly parents in need of proximity to the medical services, we don't want to be displaced; it is just as important that we also don't want to get trapped. The plan will put homeowners of all ages in a dilemma, we are unable to stay without isolation or move nearby if we sell our properties.
- 3. Limited Options and Diminished Negotiation Power for Homeowners: The proposed community plan significantly limits the options for our houses by deterring buyers on the open market, greatly curtailing the options available to homeowners for their own properties. In practical terms, when one party loses significant negotiation power, they are more susceptible to being taken advantage of in any negotiation processes.
- 4. Reduce Feasibility of the Plan: At least 90% of the residents in this block expressed strong objections to the park and public space designation in the proposed community plan. The plan will be met with continued resistance as this plan doesn't have the best interests of the community at heart.
- 5. Imbalanced Park /Public Spaces Allocation: Converting the block on Macdonald/Forest/Kincaid and the Avondale block into park and public use would provide minimal benefits, as Discovery Park and Avondale Park already exist as large park spaces. The addition would primarily improve the views for a few surrounding houses. In contrast, the west and south sides of Cascade Heights have historically lacked adequate park and public spaces, with sparse tree canopies on sidewalks,

- and this situation would persist. In addition, converting a residential block into park or public space is counterproductive in resolving the housing crisis issue.
- 6. Poor Suitability & High Cost: Designating people's homes as future parks and public space is both unnecessary and costly. We have the Kodak building and other old vacant offices along Gilmore Ave. We have an open-air parking lot South of the Burnaby Ismaili Centre and a vacant plot of land North of Avondale for the City to consider. In addition, there are also many examples where municipalities introduce requirements for developers to integrate park and public spaces into each new development to offset increased density.

Local residents and concerned community members:

Name (print legibly)	Address	Signature
MASAAKI HASHIMOTO	4076 KINCALD,ST,B	by Mindstone
MIKAKO HASHIMOTO	4076 KINCAID, ST. B	by mild don't
Mark 1 house the second		Hard of Decoration
manager seem to an Edicar to other		n in to management
manage Selectors and residue	real school of reits age the real less	d and analogo as time.
		la pasinicos resid
on the bearing and and and and		T REGIST COURSE I
		Sees to end one
		o su mes es majoden e

July 13, 2023

We, residents on the block of Macdonald Ave, Forest Street and Kincaid Street, Burnaby, hereby petition against the proposed plan to convert the residential area between Macdonald Ave and Forest Street, and Kincaid Street to a future park and public place in the proposed Cascade Heights Urban Village Community Plan. The aforementioned area should remain as a residential area.

- Mental Health Detriment to Residents: Our senior-dominated neighborhood is facing unnecessary anxiety and stress due to the community plan, which takes advantage of them during this stage of their lives. The proposed plan makes elderly residents feel they are excluded and targeted.
- 2. Home Owners Feel Trapped: This proposed community plan negatively affects all residents as it gradually leads to isolation for remaining properties, as the City converts them into parks and public spaces. Based on the local housing market, residents will face serious challenges in finding suitable and equivalent housing options nearby. As long-term residents with children attending schools and elderly parents in need of proximity to the medical services, we don't want to be displaced; it is just as important that we also don't want to get trapped. The plan will put homeowners of all ages in a dilemma, we are unable to stay without isolation or move nearby if we sell our properties.
- 3. Limited Options and Diminished Negotiation Power for Homeowners: The proposed community plan significantly limits the options for our houses by deterring buyers on the open market, greatly curtailing the options available to homeowners for their own properties. In practical terms, when one party loses significant negotiation power, they are more susceptible to being taken advantage of in any negotiation processes.
- 4. Reduce Feasibility of the Plan: At least 90% of the residents in this block expressed strong objections to the park and public space designation in the proposed community plan. The plan will be met with continued resistance as this plan doesn't have the best interests of the community at heart.
- 5. Imbalanced Park /Public Spaces Allocation: Converting the block on Macdonald/Forest/Kincaid and the Avondale block into park and public use would provide minimal benefits, as Discovery Park and Avondale Park already exist as large park spaces. The addition would primarily improve the views for a few surrounding houses. In contrast, the west and south sides of Cascade Heights have historically lacked adequate park and public spaces, with sparse tree canopies on sidewalks,

- and this situation would persist. In addition, converting a residential block into park or public space is counterproductive in resolving the housing crisis issue.
- 6. Poor Suitability & High Cost: Designating people's homes as future parks and public space is both unnecessary and costly. We have the Kodak building and other old vacant offices along Gilmore Ave. We have an open-air parking lot South of the Burnaby Ismaili Centre and a vacant plot of land North of Avondale for the City to consider. In addition, there are also many examples where municipalities introduce requirements for developers to integrate park and public spaces into each new development to offset increased density.

Local residents and concerned community members:

Name (print legibly)	Address	Signature
Scott Robinson	4088 Kincard St	Sectifican
	Name and the second process of the Total	
ya e ya aka an ya ka ka ka ka		
organica bazateza e dT ens	essential recommitments as a facility	
Western Halle The State Committee	P 1 1 A characteristical at allocations resolitate	Tel 10 Ville Hilleght (1965)
	CALLED CONTROL OF CONT	1.688 to plane means
soneX (usero 3) è la nobuels i es revosabla sa i softemed fisicioni	ebace of the work and about the mount of	